From: Elizabeth Richardson _

Sent: 24 April 2017 01:35
To: Planning

Cc: Dunn-Lwin, Simon
Subject: 2017/0670/P

FAO Emily Whittredge - Case and Planning Officer for the above Planning Application.
Dear Ms Whittredge

I live and own 13A Burghley Rd which is attached to 11 Burghley Rd where the above application
for planning has been made.

Yesterday, Sunday 23 April 2017 was the first time | have seen any notification of the above
application. It was attached to a tree outside No 9 where | walk past on a daily basis.

This is unacceptable and | ask for an extension to comment on the above application.

If this extension is allowed by Camden it will have a huge impact on my privacy and also on the
occupants of 13B and 13C. The owners of these two flats are not around at the moment and will
be unaware of what is being planned.

It is a matter of urgency that you contact me and | request a site visit.

Yours sincerely
Elizabeth Richardson

Sent from my iPad



